
 

 

          February 6, 2017 

 

Bruno Buccella 

Antham Construction Group 

3040 Palstan Road Unit #201 

Mississauga, Ontario 

 

 

Dear Bruno, 

 

On behalf of myself and Dr. Ivy Koh, I would like to express our sincere appreciation for the marvelous 

execution of our design concept to give us the clinic of our dreams. 

 

Like most healthcare practitioners who were looking to build their office, we sought out a contractor 

who would be professional, honest and act with integrity.  I can truly say that Antham Construction 

Group fulfilled our mandate and exceeded our expectations.  Not once were we told “It’s not our 

problem.”  Rather you and all the members of your team addressed any issues or concerns we had 

throughout the construction process.  Everything from initial communication, construction, fabrication, 

installation and follow up has been top notch. 

 

Thank you for your professionalism.  We highly recommend your company to all our colleagues for their 

clinic construction and renovation needs. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr. Ivan Koh 

Co-Owner – Specs & Spines 


